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Station Refresh Program Works 
Nurlutta Railway Station 
 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is delivering improvement works at 
14 stations along the Gawler rail line. The Australian and South Australian governments have jointly 
(50:50) committed $20 million as part of the Gawler Rail Line Station Refresh Program. 

Works at Nurlutta Railway Station include: 

 installation of new station shelters; 

 installation of new seats and bins;  

 new line marking; 

 new LED platform lighting; and 

 new station name signage. 

Works will be carried out intermittently at the station from Monday, 29 November 2021, until early 
2022, weather permitting. Hours of work are 7am to 5pm Monday to Saturday. Please note that there 
will be no works between Friday, 24 December 2021 and Monday, 3 January 2022, inclusive.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work 
will be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically 
possible. 

Some temporary pedestrian detours will be in place intermittently around the work site and pedestrians 
are advised to follow directional signage.  

Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to the community. 

There will be no impact to public transport services as part of this project. For further information on 
public transport services, please contact Adelaide Metro on 1300 311 108 or visit  
www.adelaidemetro.com.au/railclosures  

If you have any enquiries about these works, please phone 1300 794 880 or email 
dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au   

The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are 
undertaken. 

Kind Regards  

Community and Stakeholder Engagement Team. 

#18023688 

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/railclosures
mailto:dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au

